NATIVE PLANT DESIGN GUIDE

At the last meeting the Committee heard from Di Lucas as to the proposal to produce a Native
Plant Design Guide. This was supported by a background report from the Community
Advocate, Papanui, suggesting that any funding should be on a metropolitan basis.

The Committee' s recommendation for the formation of a subcommittee to establish how the
design guide booklet would be produced and made available to the public was withdrawn at
the February Council meeting.

The Committee's recommendation is therefore open for review.



